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Chief Administrative Office recommending the Board review the membership of the Fire and
Emergency Medical Services ad hoc committee and take related action. (Est. Time: 10 Min.)
DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND

The Board established an ad hoc committee to work on issues related to fire and emergency medical
services within the County. This committee coordinates with County staff and the fire and emergency
medical service providers in the County toward the goal of continued, high quality and fiscally
sustainable fire, emergency medical, and ambulance transport services. Supervisors Frentzen and
Veerkamp are the current members of the committee. Due to the fact that both current members'
terms will end in December, 2020, staff recommends that one member be replaced with a Board
member whose term continues beyond 2020. This will provide continuity on the committee and allow
time for the remaining member to bring the new member up to speed.

ALTERNATIVES
The Board could choose to retain the current committee membership and select two new members in
January, 2021.

PRIOR BOARD ACTION
N/A

OTHER DEPARTMENT / AGENCY INVOLVEMENT
N/A

FINANCIAL IMPACT
N/A

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
Public Safety

CONTACT
Don Ashton, CAO
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